
600 Telephone Ave
Anchorage, Alaska 99501

907 297-3158
Fax: 907 297-3156

Amended Transmittal No. 18

FRN No. 0003-7485-97

November 20, 2002

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, S.W.
Washington, D.C. 20554

Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau

ACS of Anchorage, Inc. ("ACS-ANC"), hereby submits the accompanying supporting
documents for filing in compliance with the Communications Act of 1934, as amended.

Transmittal No. 18, issued November 18, 2002, withdrew Transmittal No. 17 prior to its
becoming effective, and re-filed with an effective date of December 3, 2002.  The
Description and Justification material that had been filed in support of Transmittal No. 17
was inadvertently not included with Transmittal No. 18.  Those supporting documents
are attached to this transmittal and are to be included in the tariff filing effective
December 3, 2002.

This transmittal letter and associated attachments are being filed electronically via the
Federal Communications Commission's Electronic Tariff Filing System.

Please address any questions or correspondence in connection with this filing to:

Ms. Lisa Phillips
ACS of Anchorage, Inc.
600 Telephone Ave. M.S. #60
Anchorage, AK 99503
Telephone: (907) 297-3130
Fax:  (907) 297-3156



Secretary
Federal Communications Commission
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With a copy to:

Karen Brinkman
Latham & Watkins
1001 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Suite 1300
Washington, D.C. 20004
Telephone:  (202) 637-2262
Fax:  (202) 637-2201

Respectfully submitted,

Ted Moninski
Director, Regulatory Affairs

Attachments:   Supporting Documentation Transmittal No. 18


